
 

    
   

JAR/DLY.year7harrypottertour 
 
19 September 2023 
 
Dear Families 
 
Year 7 Warner Brothers Studio Tour and Writing Workshop – Monday 24 and Tuesday 25 June 2024 
 
The English Department have managed to secure 96 places over two days for a Harry Potter Studio Tour 
and Writing Workshop.  The aim of the day is to enable students to work in an exciting and inspirational 
setting to develop their own creative writing skills.  Students will be taking part in an hour-long 
workshop; we will be using original props from the films to inspire our imaginations.  We will also be 
having a studio tour.  We will leave school at 8.00am and return at approximately 6.00pm. 
 
The cost of the visit is £50.00.  For the selection process to be fair, we shall randomly choose from the 
reply slips we receive.  Once students have their place on the visit you will receive notification via 
ParentPay so that you can make payment and provide consent and medical information.  Reply slips 
should be placed in the central slip box on the wall on the left to the main student entrance of the 
school by Thursday 5 October 2023. 
 
Should you require financial assistance, or your ParentPay login details, please contact the Finance 
Office at finance@stowhigh.com. 
 
Further information for the visit and the exact date for each class will be sent to you nearer the time. 
However, should you have any specific queries regarding this visit, please contact me via email at 
j.arnold@stowhigh.com. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
J Arnold 
Director of English 
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Please return this slip by placing it in the central reply slip box (which is on the wall on the left as you 
come into the student entrance to the school) by Thursday 5 October 2023 
 
 
Student Name: _______________________________   Tutor Group:___________ 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer: __________________________________________  Date:_______________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


